
$1,350,000 - 4608 Freedom Drive 221, Austin
MLS® #4536344 

$1,350,000
4 Bedroom, 5.00 Bathroom, 2,608 sqft
Residential on 0.06 Acres

THE GROVE ATX, Austin, TX

Stunning Condo with Prime End Unit Location
and Scenic Views. Experience elegance and
natural beauty in this exceptional condo. The
popular Juniper G floorplan offers a prime end
unit with extra windows and minimal shared
walls. Enjoy serene pond, oak tree, and
neighborhood park views from the comfort of
your home. A private courtyard with low
maintenance turf invites relaxation, while the
upper level patio provides tree-top vistas.
Elevator access makes all floors easily
accessible. Beautiful hardwoods and ample
natural light create a welcoming ambiance.
Located within a desirable Grove, this condo
offers a wealth of amenities and a coveted
lifestyle. Enjoy nearby walking trails,
community parks, and recreational facilities,
catering to an active and vibrant lifestyle.
Furthermore, the close proximity to shopping,
dining, and entertainment venues ensures
you're never far from the excitement and
convenience of city life.

Built in 2019

Essential Information

ListingFeed abor_vow

MLS® # 4536344

List Price $1,350,000

Sale Price $1,250,000

Sale Date August 16th, 2023

Bedrooms 4



Bathrooms 5.00

Full Baths 4

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 2,608

Acres 0.06

Year Built 2019

Type Residential

Sub-Type Condominium

Status Closed

Community Information

Address 4608 Freedom Drive 221

Subdivision THE GROVE ATX

City Austin

County Travis

State TX

Zip Code 78731

Amenities

Utilities Underground Utilities

Features Common Grounds/Area, Community Mailbox, Dog Park, Playground,
Park

Parking Attached, Garage

# of Garages 2

View Park/Greenbelt

Waterfront Pond

Interior

Interior Carpet, Tile, Wood

Appliances Exhaust Fan, Gas Range, Microwave

Heating Central

Cooling Central Air

Stories Three Or More

Exterior

Exterior Features Balcony, Private Yard, Uncovered Courtyard

Lot Description Corner Lot, Backs to Greenbelt/Park, Views

Windows Double Pane Windows, Insulated Windows

Roof Composition



Construction Masonry, Metal Siding, Stucco, Redwood Siding

Foundation Slab

School Information

District Austin ISD

Elementary Bryker Woods

Middle O Henry

High Austin


